
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

9. REQUEST FOR REMOVAL OF STREET TREE – 15 WOODBRIDGE ROAD 
 
 The Board considered a report by the Parks and Waterways Manager on a request from 

Mr Ray Richardson for the removal of a street tree outside 15 Woodbridge Road.  Mr Richardson is 
subdividing the property, and proposes to install two separate entrances, one of which would require 
the removal of a lime tree planted in the street in the 1930s.   

 
 The report advised that the tree was in a healthy condition and was an amenity asset in a well-

established streetscape, and should be retained. 
 
 The Board resolved to decline the application for the removal of the tree, and asked that 

Mr Richardson continue discussions with Council officers for alternative access to the site. 
 
 


